
    

Sunday 16th October 2016 

We hope you find a warm welcome, particularly if you are with us for the first time. All song words are 
projected onto the wall at the front or can be found in the books provided. Large print hymn books are available 

at the back of church along with separate printed sheets for songs that are not in the books. 
 

Today’s services          10:30am     Rev. Sally Coleman     (Taizé style Holy Communion)                                           

                            The stewards on duty today are Steve & Linda Wright 

Sunday 23rd October     10:30am     Rev. Catrin Harland  

Sunday 30th October     10:30am     Mrs. Sue Stanworth 

Sunday 6th November   10:30am     Mr. Ron Chapman   

 

THIS WEEK … 

 Advent Fayre Planning Meeting 

There will be a meeting this Tuesday,18th October to begin planning this year’s Advent Fayre (which will 
take place on Saturday 26th November). The meeting is open to all and will start at 10:30am. If anyone 
can’t make the meeting on Tuesday but would like to help at the Fayre, or wants to know more about it, 
please see Dorothy White or call her on ___________. 

 Drop Inn 

Term is well under way and so is our after-school Drop Inn. Since its restart, we’ve had up to 60 
teenagers join us each week! Tim would really like to connect with the young people who come to Drop 
Inn so needs some help to serve weather-appropriate refreshments (usually ice cream if it is warm or 
hot chocolate if cooler). If you are able to help out from about 3:00pm to 4:30pm on a Tuesday, even for 
just one week, then that would be brilliant. At the back of the church there is a list where you can write 
your name against any week(s) you can help. If you have any questions, please see Tim. 

 Wesley Hall Lunch Club  

The Wesley Hall Lunch Club is now back after the summer break, this and every Thursday. We meet at 
12 noon for a wholesome, two-course meal cooked on the premises, followed by tea and coffee and a 
chance to meet old and new friends, all for £4.00. If you would like to come along or you know of 
someone else who would like to come, please have a word with Jim White or Steve Wright. Also, if you 
would like to volunteer to help at Lunch Club please speak to them. 

 

 

  



 

 

The editor for the month of October is Andrew Gray. Please place items for the newsletter in the pigeon 
hole, send an e-mail to newsletter@wesleyhall.org.uk or call Andrew on ________ by Wednesday evening. 

 

COMING SOON…  

 Spaghetti Night! (Fundraising Event for Amatrice, Italy) 

You will probably remember how in August this year a massive earthquake devastated the town 
of Amatrice in Italy. The town is still struggling to get back to a place of normality and so to help raise 
funds for this, Rev Claudia Lupi will be cooking pasta “All' Amatriciana”, here at Wesley Hall on 
Saturday 12th November from 6pm. All’ Amatriciana is a tomato, bacon and cheese dish named after 
Amatrice town. (Vegetarian options will be available.) The cost will be £5.00 for adults (donation for 
children). If you are not able to come but would like to make a donation, then that would be gratefully 
received. Please book with either Claudia on 0114 2344610 / reverendlupi@yahoo.com or Sally on 
0114 2664637 / sally.coleman@methodist.org.uk. 

 

 

 

AND FINALLY… 

 Photo Board 

The photo board is up and can be found at the back of church (behind the sound desk). If you would like 
your photo included on the board (or it is there but your name is spelt incorrectly!) please see Matt. 

 Winter Clothes Needed 

The homeless drop-in centre needs winter clothes for men, women and children. If you have anything 
that you would like to donate, please see Dorothy White. 
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